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I fully support NOT allowing China (or any other foreign entity) to purchase Oregon 

farmland, commercial lands, housing lands, or any other property/acreage in our 

state.  Oregon land should be for Oregonians to purchase, develop, reside, farm, 

cultivate, or use.  Our properties are already inflated due to out of state purchases 

driving our prices higher and higher.  We need to be sure that Oregonians and 

persons looking to work and develop our lands for the good of our people have the 

opportunity to purchase these lands, not china and other foreign entities that are not 

moving in our best interests. 


